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Point-by-point reply to the comment  

 

Dear Dr Hamryszczak and co-authors, 

 

I am happy to accept your manuscript for publication as measurement report in ACP after the following 

technical corrections: 

- Please make sure that the title of your paper starts with "Measurement report:" 

- Please make sure that the data you present in your paper can be accessed via a doi. 

- Please make sure the the data are available under a non-restrictive license such as CC0 or CC BY. 

 

Kind regards, 

Gabriele Stiller 

 

 

Dear Dr Stiller, 

 

Thank you for your comment.  

The title of the paper was changed to “Measurement report: Hydrogen peroxide in the upper tropical 

troposphere over the Atlantic Ocean and western Africa during the CAFE-Africa aircraft campaign”. Further, 

the data availability was changed according to the request and can be now accessed via a DOI  under a non-

restrictive license (https://doi.org/10.5281/zenodo.784589). 

 

With best regards, 

Zaneta Hamryszczak 


